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November 16, 2021
 
TO:         PROGRAM AND GROUP CHAIRS
               GRADUATE ADVISORS
               GRADUATE COORDINATORS
              
CC:         VICE CHANCELLOR - STUDENT AFFAIRS

VICE CHANCELLOR - EQUITY, DIVERSITY & INCLUSION
DEPARTMENT BUSINESS OFFICERS
 

FR:         JAMES ANTONY, Dean of The Graduate Division
 
SUBJ:   Graduate and Family Housing Updates Presentation
  

Dear Graduate Chairs, Advisors, and Coordinators,

On Monday, Nov. 15, HDH presented Graduate and Family Housing updates to the Graduate
and Professional Student Association. As a courtesy, I am sharing the information they
presented with you: view the presentation here.

UC San Diego’s on-campus graduate housing rates remain below the local rental market and
below the University of California average, despite having an inventory that is much larger
and much newer. UC San Diego housing rates were already 20% below market in 2020. The
market rate significantly rose in 2021, which has further increased that percentage. Future rate
increases will be capped at 3% annually starting in July 2022. (To view rates by communities,
please click here.) This will allow for a more predictable housing rate as students plan their
budget for graduate studies.

I encourage you to reach out to the Graduate and Family Housing office if you have any
questions. They can be reached at gradfamilyhousing@ucsd.edu or 858.534.GRAD (4723).

Thank you.

James Antony
Dean, The Graduate Division

 
UC San Diego occupies the un-ceded territory of Kumeyaay Nation. Today,
the Kumeyaay people continue to maintain their political sovereignty and
cultural traditions, and are vital members of the San Diego community.
We acknowledge their great contributions to the region and the university’s
responsibility to honor and serve this community.
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